
 REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
 
 HENDERSON COUNTY, NORTH CAROLINA   
 BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  May 19, 2006 
 
SUBJECT:   Surplus Property Request 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  April 4, 2006 Letter from Commander Eddie Watkins 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
As noted in the attached letter from Commander Eddie Watkins of the Henderson County Sheriff’s 
Department, Sheriff George Erwin will be retiring effective June 1, 2006.  Sheriff Erwin has served with the 
Henderson County Sheriff’s Department since October 20, 1978.  It is being requested that action be taken to 
surplus Sheriff Erwin’s duty weapon in order for Sheriff Erwin to be able to obtain the weapon.  It should be 
noted that this is common practice for retiring law enforcement officers and has been a common practice in 
Henderson County. 
 
 
COUNTY MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION/ACTION REQUIRED: 
 
Recommend Sheriff Erwin’s duty weapon be placed in County surplus in order for Sheriff Erwin to be 
able to obtain the weapon. 
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